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From: Beverly [mailto:donkado@myfairpoint.net]
Sent: Sunday, July 21,2013 11:58 AM

To: PUC

Subject: Rate increase

I'm against ANY increase until Pennichuck Water Works can guarantee me cleaner water!!

I know my water smells like rotten eggs sometimes, I have to clean black slime off of my bottles
of shampoo and in the toilet bowl every other day. There's nothing wrong with the pipes as every
single inch of pipe was replaced in the park to every single home. I asked a Pennichuck
employee who was overseeing the project why I was getting this black stuff but at my Mom's
house (off Manchester St) never had it, he stated it was because the pumping station (Concord
St) is farther away so the water has to go through miles of pipes!! Maybe instead of building a
new DPW on W. Hollis St, they should install a pumping/cleaning station for water!!

Beverly A. Hill
26 Troutbrook Drive
Nashua, NH 03062




